
Glassboro Public Schools 
 

 
 

MEMO 

 
 
To: Mark Silverstein  
 
From: Michael Sloan 
   
Date:  04/30/2025  
 
Re:  GCSSSD Non Piblic Aid-In-Lieu Program 
 

 
Recommend Board approval of the 2025-2026 Contract for Participation in Gloucester County 
Special Services School District Nonpublic Aid-In-Lieu Program as well as the 2025-2026 
Nonpublic Aid-In-Lieu Program Guidelines. 










